Q{ed’c[mg ‘Teacﬁers Association

Robert Adams, Superintendent
Redding School District

5885 East Bonnyview Road
Redding, CA 96001

August 3, 2022
RE: Sunshine Letter for 2023-24 Negotiations
Dear Superintendent Adams,
On behalf of the Redding Teachers Association (RTA) and pursuant to Article 24 of the Collective
Bargaining Agreement, this is to inform you of a request to open negotiations for the 2023-24 school
year for the following articles:

Article 4 — Hours of Employment o

Article 6 — Evaluation Procedures

Article 9 — Compensation

Additionally, we are seeking to discuss another MOU for any lingering issues regardmg COVID-19 and
new variants for the 22-23 school year.

Sincerely,

Giio iy

Diane Sittig
RTA President



